
Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

  

October 7, 2014 

Central Wyoming College 
2660 Peck Avenue 
Riverton, WY  82501 
 
                                                                                                In re:  LPTV/ TV translator station: 
                                                                                                           K24HW-D, Fac. ID:  167625 
                                                                                                           K47MO-D, Fac. ID:  182695 
                                                                                                           K42KR-D, Fac. ID:  189219 
                                                                                                           K03GX, Fac. ID:  27128: 
                                                                                                           K07QA, Fac. ID:  51619 
 
 

Dear Licensee: 

Your license authorization for the above-referenced stations are cancelled, therefore you are required to 
permanently cease operation of the stations.  

Commission records indicate that we sent you a letter on August 28, 2014 to inform you that we had not 
received renewal applications to renew your license authorizations.   You were given 30 days from the 
date of the letter to file renewal applications.  We also informed you in case we do not receive your 
applications within 30 days, we will cancel your license authorizations and you will be required to 
permanently cease operation of the stations. Our records indicate that you have not filed the renewal 
applications within the time period specified in the letter. 

 
 
 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 

Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Deputy Chief, Video Division 

Media Bureau 
 


